
   

   
 
August 31, 2021 

 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Case 20-M-0266- Low Income Energy Affordability Policy and COVID-19 Relief 
 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The amended tariff leaves set forth below is being filed by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation 
(“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) on August 31, 2021 to become effective on September 1, 2021. 

P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 
18th Revised Leaf No. 126 

Statement of Low Income Bill Discount Monthly Credits  LIC-1 
 

P.S.C. No.15 – Electricity 
14th Revised Leaf No. 163.5 

Statement of Low Income Bill Discount Monthly Credits  LIC-1 
 

 
The purpose of this filing is to update the Low Income Discount Program rates, remove the discount rates from the 
tariff and move them onto the Statement of Low Income Bill Discount Monthly Credits (LIC) and modify the 
eligibility to include language about enrollment in the federal Lifeline program and/or programs per the order. 
 
The requirements of Public Service Law Section 66(12)(b) as to newspaper publication of the tariff revisions filed in 
accordance with Ordering Clause No. 18 are waived because the public process in this proceeding and this Order give 
adequate notice of the changes. 
 
Questions related to this filing should be addressed to Taylor Alonso at 845-486-5554 or talonso@cenhud.com. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
                Christopher M. Capone  
                      Executive Vice President & CFO 
LETT531 

 Received: 08/31/2021 


